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We are all 

writers … 

Year 4 Cricket 

Our Year 4 children began their cricket lessons 

on Tuesday. They have begun to learn the skills 

needed to play 

in a team, how 

to bowl, field 

and bat like a 

professional! 

 Reading 

Please remember that our aim is 

for every child to read 5 times a 

week at home. Our Middle Phase 

classes have a high percentage of 

children who achieve this and it 

is fantastic.  Please keep up the 

hard work. There is a direct link 

between children’s love  and 

ability for reading and their 

writing.   

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

Reminders 

Tuesday 1st May—Friday 4th May. 

Year 4 Residential—Danbury.  

Monday 7th May. Bank Holiday. 

Wednesday 9th May. 3.30p.m.—

4.15p.m. Open School.  

Monday 14th May—Friday 18th May. 

Year 2 SATs.  

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June. 

Half Term  

Wednesday 6th June. Open Morning. 

9.00a.m.—10.15a.m.  

Thursday 19th July. Last day of    

Summer Term.  

Barleylands Farms  

The Year 2 children had a brilliant day at  Barleylands 

Farm on Tuesday. They saw lots of farm animals. 

Learned how to care for them and even had time to do a 

spot of cooking using ingredients from the farm itself. 

Many thanks to all of the parent helpers that went, we 

really appreciate your support. 

Volunteers Needed 

 

Do you love spending time in the 

outdoors? Do you want to learn about the 

benefits of outdoor learning?  We're 

looking for volunteers to help us with our 

Forest School Program on Wednesdays 

during the summer term! If you can 

commit to 5 or 10 weeks each Wednesday 

beginning 2nd of May, we'd love to hear 

from you. Please contact Mrs O'Shea 

at christina.oshea@stjohnsgreen.org.uk  if 

you are interested in becoming a Forest 

School volunteer or for more information!  

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Noah Cahill 

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Millie Self 

Year 3 (Dutch) - Noah St 

Ledger  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Jedidiah 

Lewis  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Rose 

Warnock  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Kayleigh 

Lane  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Caleb 

Dean  

Year 2 (Romans) - Brandon 

McCree  

Year 2 Computer Club 

We have spaces available for our Year 2 Computer 

Club. The club takes place after school on Thursdays 

and is run by Mrs Simmons. If your child would like to 

join, please come and get a letter from the School 

Office. 
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